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Report Attachment Summary 

July 12, 2022 

Re:  PWES-2022-29 - Report to Consider Engineer’s Report – South Talbot Road East and 
12th Line Drain  
Public Council Meeting - July 12, 2022, 6:00 pm 

On May 25, 2021, Council appointed R. Dobbin Engineering Inc. under section 78 of the Drainage Act 
to; 

(I) Make an examination of the South Talbot Road East and 12th Line Drain drainage area as
submitted by the affected landowner of Roll No.374440000005600000 in the “Notice of
Request for Drain Improvement” dated April 16, 2021.

(II) Prepare a Drainage Report for the South Talbot Road East and 12th Line Drain, in
accordance with Section 78 of the Drainage Act, including provisions for future
maintenance of the Drain.

On May 18, 2022 R. Dobbin Engineering Inc. submitted a report titled the “South Talbot Road East 
and 12th Line Drain” (Report); a copy of which is attached to PWES-2022-29.  

The Report provides detailed information of the existing conditions of the drain based on the 
Engineer’s examination as well as recommendations for the repair and improvement of the drain. In 
general, the report provides for the cleanout of a portion of the South Talbot Road Drain East to 
accommodate a proposed culvert, replacement of existing access culverts as required, future 
replacement specifications for remaining culverts, and the construction of a buffer strip.  

The Report also includes cost estimates for the recommended works and a schedule of assessment 
for affected properties. In addition, details of previous meetings that have been held for this project 
under the Drainage Act process are included in the Report.  

If you have any questions or would like to request an AODA version of the R. Dobbin 
Engineering Inc. drainage report for the repair and improvement of the “South Talbot Road 
East and  12th Line Drain” (dated March 1, 2022), please contact Dana Reid at (519) 735-2184 
ext. 168 or dreid@tecumseh.ca. 
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